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New York State Senator Stephen T. Chan of Senate District 17 congratulated the Brooklyn

Technical High School Football Team upon the occasion of winning the 2024-25 NYS PSAL 3A

Championship on November 29, 2024, and being honored in Albany with New York State

Senate Resolution J25. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/brooklyn-technical-high-school


You can watch the video on YouTube: https://youtu.be/ZcLbf0tkRZQ.

 

Video Transcript:

Thank you, madam president. 

So I'm Senator Chan. I also went to Fort Hamilton High School forty years ago. But welcome

to Albany. I'm very, very proud of you. My daughter does not go to Brooklyn Tech; the other

tech, Staten Island Tech, and you guys are rivals over there, right? 

Okay. So thank you. I'm very, very proud of you. 

I represent South Brooklyn just next to Senator Gournardes... So we have a rivalry going on. 

I'm very proud of you. You are definitely the foremost representation of Brooklyn. Welcome

to Albany; thank you very much. Congratulations.
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